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April 10, 1996

CANCELLATION OF APRIL 16 MEETING
ON AMENDMENTS TO RULE 10F-3

April 10, 1996 TO: SEC RULES COMMITTEE No. 27-96 RE: CANCELLATION OF APRIL 16
MEETING ON AMENDMENTS TO RULE 10f-3

Due to
insufficient response, the April 16th meeting on the proposed amendments to Rule 10f-3 is
cancelled. As previously indicated, comments on the proposal must be filed with the SEC by
June 3rd. If there are issues you would like the Institute to consider addressing in its
comment letter, please call me at (202) 326-5822 by Friday, April 26th. Frances M. Stadler
Associate Counsel
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